
 

   

 

Loganlea Station Relocation project 
Upcoming road changes on  
Valencia Street, Loganlea 
 

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) would like to advise that as part of the 

Loganlea Station Relocation project, Valencia Street in Loganlea is being realigned to make 

way for a new park ‘n’ ride facility. Please see the map over the page. 

 

Works on the road realignment are currently underway. 

 

From early October 2025, Valencia Street will be: 

• one-way from Bernice Street to Kraatz Avenue  

• two-way from Kraatz Avenue to Loganlea State High School. 

 

Prior to that, from: 

 

• early-mid September 2025, there will be intermittent on-street parking closures. 

• late September 2025, all on-street parking will be permanently removed, to 

accommodate the construction. 

 

Once the new Loganlea station is built, customers will be able to access the new park ‘n’ 

ride facility on Valencia Street. The park ‘n’ ride will be located next to the station and 

provide around 250 spaces, with easy access to the station platforms and additional lighting 

and CCTV coverage.  

 

As part of ongoing improvements to public transport in the area, TMR is exploring options to 

improve connections to Loganlea station. Additional bus services to Loganlea station have 

recently been introduced. TMR is also working with stakeholders to identify other 

opportunities to expand park ‘n’ ride in the future. 

 

TMR understands the changes on Valencia Street may cause inconvenience to customers 

travelling to Loganlea station and this advance notice is being provided so people have time 

to plan their journeys.   

 

For more information, please contact the project team by emailing 

LSR@martinusdegnan.com.au or calling 1800 957 066. 
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